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          15 December 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are writing to you to inform you that on the week beginning 13th May 2024, the Year 6 children 
will be taking their end-of-year Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs). They are not something for 
them to be worried about; however, it is essential that the children complete these tests.  
 
For this reason, under no circumstances should holidays be booked during this week.  
 
A letter detailing arrangements for the week will be sent out nearer the time as we will try to make 
that week as enjoyable as possible for the children – starting the day with a SATs breakfast which 
previous year groups have always loved!  
 
Overall, they are working incredibly hard, and we are proud of the progress that they have made 
this year already! The children should not feel concerned about this week – all they need to do is 
turn up! 
 
Many thanks 
Mr Wallis and the Year 6 Team 
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